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Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

The Charity Bazaar Committee of Japanese Association in Thailand has been holding the 

annual charity bazaar for more than fifty years. Last year, charity bazaar was attended by 

more than 1,200 people, and this year, the 51st Charity Bazaar, will be held at ICONSIAM’s 

TRUE ICON HALL. 

  

This bazaar has not only been held for the purpose of promoting friendship between Japan 

and Thailand, but also for raising funds to donate various organizations in Thailand which 

need support such as The Thai Red Cross Society, rehabilitation centers, institutions for 

persons with disabilities, orphanages, schools in remote areas, environmental conservation 

groups and others nationwide. 

 

We know that many of you have been contributing to Thai society through volunteer 

activities, and we would like to ask for your warm understanding and active participation in 

this charity bazaar. In the past many companies have been contributing to the Bazaar by 

donating products for selling at booths. However, as the number of booths available are 

limited, we would be grateful if you could consider providing cash donations this year. 

 

Finally, all members of the bazaar committee will work together to make the event a fun and 

fulfilling one. We would like to once again thank our members for their kindness and support 

for the charity bazaar in the past, and we would like to ask your understanding and 

cooperation in this year’s charity bazaar as well.  We look forward to receiving your kind 

response and thank you in advance. 

 

※If you agree with the purpose of the charity, please send the "Donation Application Form" 

on the next page to the Japanese Association Secretariat. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

                                                                Hiroshi Kakiuchi 

Chairman 

Charity Bazaar Committee  

                                 Japanese Association in Thailand 



 

【Annex】               

        Japanese Association in Thailand 51th Charity bazaar 

 

Date: Sunday, 29th September 2024 

Time: 10:00～17:00 (Last entry at 17:00, Closing at 18:00) 

     *10:00～12:00 Japanese Association member ’s priority admission 

      12:00～    Non members Admission   

Venue: TRUE ICON HALL (ICONSIAM 7F) 

 



Japanese Association in Thailand 

Charity Fund Donation Form 

   

Date：     /    /    

 

※Please fill in the lined necessary columns and mark ✔in □. 

Company 

 or 

Organization 

name 

                           

 PIC Name   

Address 

(for receipt) 
  

Email   Tel 

Amount                         THB 

Payment 

Date 
/              /         

Payment 

Method 

□Cash 
Please bring this completed form to Japanese Association in Thailand 

with cash or crossed check. 

□Crossed Check 
Please make a check payable to “Japanese Association in Thailand “  

and bring it together with the completed donation form. 

□Bank Transfer 

Please choose from the following bank. 

【Account Name：Japanese Association in Thailand】 

□Bank of Ayudhya（Krungsri） 

【Bangkok Tonson Branch】 Saving Account  No.789-1-05366-6 

□Sumitomo Mitsui Banking Corporation 

  【Bangkok Branch】 Saving Account  No.20‐40458831 

Name 

Published 
□Agree  □Disagree 

Tax  
This charity fund is non-tax-deductible donations. 

Description of Receipt will be “Donation”. 

 

Charity fund donation is accepted up to 25th September 2024,  

however, we welcome your donation at any time.                    

【Japanese Association in Thailand】 TEL: 02-236-1201／Email: info@jat.or.th 


